
From:  Madonna Marcelo <madonna.marcelo@lacity.org>

Sent time:  01/07/2019 09:37:23 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Cc:  John Bellas <john.bellas@lacity.org>; randy.nichols@mbakerintl.com

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project DEIR
 

Hi Mindy,

Yes, we have availability to review Hollywood Center.  Please share the dropbox link with me, John, and Randy
(randy.nichols@mbakerintl.com).  Randy and I will split the review of sections.

Thanks!

Madonna

On Fri, Jan 4, 2019 at 12:20 PM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi John and Madonna,

I expect to receive a number of sections for the above-referenced DEIR by the end of today. Do you have the capacity to peer
review? Is so, I will share the dropbox link as soon as soon as they upload the sections.

Thank you and Happy New Year!

-- 
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